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Your reference September 10, 2021

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT (PSA)

SANDY BAY POLICE STATION IS OPERATIONAL 

September 10, 2021, Kingstown – The Royal St.  Vincent  and the Grenadines  Police Force

(RSVGPF) wishes to advise the general public that the Sandy Bay Police Station which was

closed  as  a  result  of  damage  sustained  from tropical  storm Elsa  is  now back  in  operation.

Residents of  Sandy Bay, Owia and the surrounding villages are advised to visit or call the Sandy

Police Station (784-458-6239) to make reports and; or seek police assistance.

With regards to the Owia Police Station which was also damaged by tropical storn Elsa, staff

from Roads, Buildings and General Services Authority (BRAGSA) are currently doing repair

work on the station with a view of reopening soon.
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